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Dear Parent/Carer,  

If your child has asthma we would be grateful if you could complete the attached form and 
return it to school as soon as possible. All completed forms will be kept in school alongside 
our Asthma Register.  

Please let us know if your child’s regular treatment is changed at any time. It is important 
that you tell us in order that our records can be updated. 

If your child is likely to need asthma treatment while at school, please ensure they have a 
workable inhaler with them in school at all times, including school trips.  Please also make 
sure it’s clearly labelled with his or her name. Emergency Salbutamol Inhalers will be kept in 
the school First Aid room along with spacers. 

IMPORTANT 

Poorly controlled asthma can interfere with a child’s school performance. Please let the 
school know if your child’s asthma is being more troublesome than usual, especially if their 
sleep is being disturbed. 

Please sign the attached consent form regarding the administration of the Emergency 
Salbutamol Inhaler in the event that your child has a severe attack in school.  

A copy of the Asthma Policy is available to view on the school website under ‘Supporting 
Students with Medical Conditions Policy’ in the First Aid section. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mr Young 
Operational Principal 
 


